
I am writing in support of HB2202. 
 
I support keeping EFU for the farming of food and livestock, not for the farming of 
aggregate.  Each year I see bills introduced and some pass which erode and change 
our farmland forever,,,a little bit here and a little bit there.  We cannot afford to lose 
another acre of EFU. 
 
Let’s stop allowing more and more uses and keep our farmland intact for farming.  I 
have not seen our population decrease and until that point, we will need all the farmland 
we can get to feed our children and their children. 
 
Two hundred to 400 acres of farmland are lost each year to aggregate mining.  This is 
the greatest threat to farming and is something we must stop now.  Land that is 
sustainably farmed is lost forever with aggregate mining.  When you dig, you ruin the 
soil for farming.  Our topsoil is one of most precious resources. We need to preserve 
our EFU for farmland and that is it. 
 
HB 2202 protects the Willamette Valley's prime farmland.  I urge you to support this Bill. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paulette Alexandria-503-692-5872 
13125 Kiliam Lp NE 
Woodburn, OR 97071 (physical) 
 
29030 SW Towne Center Lp E #202-204 
Wilsonville, OR 9770 (mailing) 

 


